
Friday 9th February 2024 

R O K E B Y  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  
N E W S L E T T E R  

Come in to Connect 

Whole school attendance last week: 92.6%. 

Nursery had the best attendance last week with 
96.75%. Well done Nursery. 

Having a ‘late’ mark on the register negatively 
impacts your child's attendance so it is really 
important that children are getting into school 

on time, everyday.  

School starts at 9:00am and child are expected 
to be in their classroom registration at this time.  

Please ensure you are arriving at school early to 
allow time for your child to put their bag and 

coat away before heading into class. 

Polite Reminder 

Please do not park in the disabled bays unless 
you hold a blue badge. The school car park is 
private property and is for staff use only. If 

you drive to drop off or collect your child/ren 
from school please use the parking available 

further down the road. 

Parents are reminded that not all disabilities 
are visible and to be courteous to others. If 

you have any worries about parking at school, 
please contact the front office. 

Verbal abuse towards staff is not acceptable, 
please be respectful when on site. 

 

12th-16th February—February Half Term 
18th and 19th March—Parents Evening 

25th March to 5th April—Easter Holidays 
6th May—Public Bank Holiday, No School 

What a lovely week it has been to end the first 
half of the term.  

Year 4 had a fabulous shared learning session, 
where parents and children crafted Viking long 

boats. It is always lovely to see parents support-
ing their child's learning, so thank you to all who 

were able to make it. 

Top of the Rocks music lessons started, it was 
amazing hearing how talented some of the chil-
dren are. There is lots of space for individual or 
group lessons. Please contact Top of the Rock 
Music if you are interested. We hope you all 

have a lovely half term break.  

The sale of school photos be-
fore Christmas has raised 

£38.50 for Cancer Research 
UK. Thank you to everyone 

who purchased photos and to 
Briaswick for kindly donating 

profits. 














